
Wednesday, January 24th
6:00 pm Nursery     
Registration
Tammie Burton
Birth-14 months
Sara Hollon and Georgette McVay
1 year old
Karen Lugen and Deanna Byrd
2 year olds 
Brittany Gurney and Ashlee Staggers
3 year olds
Luke Easley and Tracey Maggard

Sunday, January 28th
9:10 am Nursery     
Registration
Jeff  Morris
Birth-6 months
Brenda Joiner and Lisa Chavers
7-14 months
Beverly Walrath and Sharon Gunn
1 year old
Brenda Stevens and Caitlin Joiner
2 year olds
Chris and Wendy Engberg
3 year olds
Roger Lambert and Leslie Smelcer

Seeds of Grace 
Rusty and Mandy Murphy
Gracen Murphy
Grow In Grace
Trey Jones
Allison Jones
Ashlee Staggers
Emergency Pager 
Sharon Williams
Information Desk
Steve and Sharon Callahan

5:30 pm Nursery     
Registration
Mary Milam
Birth – 24 months
Lise Price and Erin Vargas
2 and 3 year olds
Margaret Graham and Abigail Moore

Greeters 
Johnnie Bell Kilpatrick
Jeff  and Chris Neuber
L.D. Schmidt
Margaret Tate
Larry Vargas
Mike Wethington

Saturday, January 27th

Ushers 
Kenny Cook
Beetle Bailey
David Downey
Wes Greene
Michael Gunn
Howard Hopkins

January

Orange Set-Up Team

week of  01/14/2018 

All Music and Lyrics Used by Permission: CCLI#1431081

YTD Received
$59,294.77

Weekly Received
$21,472.24

Glenn Graham, Pastor
ggraham@eastmemorial.org

Jeremy Moore, Minister of Music and Families
jmoore@eastmemorial.org

Bryan Easley, Administrator of EMCA
beasley@eastmemorial.org

Dave McLemore, Treasurer
dmclemore@eastmemorial.org

Stephanie Jenkins, Office Manager
sjenkins@eastmemorial.org

D’Aun Meherg, Ministry Assistant
dmeherg@eastmemorial.org

Linda Harrison, Music Assistant
lkharrison@eastmemorial.org

Terrie Morgan, Orchestra Director 
tmorgan@eastmemorial.org

Lisa Montgomery, EMBC Preschool Director 
lmontgomery@eastmemorial.org

EMBC STAFF
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January 21st

SUN
8:15 am
9:30 am
9:30 am 

10:00 am
11:10 am
3:30 pm 
4:15 pm
5:30 pm

MON 
  9:00 am

TUES 
     7:00 am

6:00 pm 
6:30 pm

WED
5:00 pm
6:15 pm 
6:20 pm
6:20 pm
7:30 pm

SAT
8:00 am 
8:30 am

Fellowship Groups
Worship/Baby Dedication
Seeds of  Grace (3-4 year olds)
Grow in Grace (K5-3rd grade)
Fellowship Groups
Precept Bible Study 
Resound Choir/Orchestra Rehearsall
Worship/Children’s Choir

Precept Bible Study

Men’s Breakfast and Bible Study
Precepts Bible Study
Pastor’s Bible Study

Wednesday Night Supper
AWANA
Prayer Service and Bible Study
Student Worship
Celebration Choir/Orchestra Easter Reveal

Student Ministry – Love Thy Neighbor 
Orange Set-Up Team

Week of

Wednesday, January 24th - $6.50 per plate
 

Chicken Crunch
Green Beans
Green Salad
Roll & Drink

Banana Pudding

Name: ___________________________   # of plates ________
Permanent _______  Weekly _______

(Note: Reservations will be helpful to know how much to prepare.)

Please place reservation form in the off ering plate or call the church offi  ce at 
365-7500 by noon on Tuesday. Even if you have been on the permanent list in 

the past, notate if you wish to be on the permanent or weekly supper list.

Wednesday Night Supper



        Missions Ministry
2018 Mission Trips
Brazil – July 13th – 22nd
Nicaragua – July 14th – 20th
New York – TBA
If  you are interested or have any questions, please contact Glenn Graham at
334-365-7500 or Robby Jenkins at 334-285-4896.

        Women’s Ministry
New Ladies Bible Study - Breathe by Priscilla Shirer
Thursdays, February 1st – March 8th from 6:00 – 7:30 pm
in the Student Center
One of  the greatest challenges women in our culture face is taking time to cease 
from all activities and just breathe. If  you are weary, worn out, and exhausted, 
then the concept of  Sabbath will change your life. Purchase your book for $10 
online or at LifeWay in Montgomery. Sign up through the church offi ce or Tracey 
Maggard at 334-546-9331. 

Precept Women’s Bible Study
Philippians and Genesis 
Philippians will be taught on Sundays from 3:30 – 5:15 pm. A second class of  
Philippians will be taught on Mondays from 9:00 –11:00 am. The cost of  the book 
is $24. Genesis will be taught on Tuesdays from 6:00 – 8:00 pm and the cost of  the 
materials is $35. For more information on either study or to order materials, please 
contact Sara Hollon at 334-224-3834 or smhollon375@charter.net.

Ladies Pajama Party Rescheduled!
Monday, January 29th from 6:00 – 9:00 pm in the Sanctuary 
Find yourself  a pair of  comfy pajamas and come enjoy an evening of  laughter, 
snacking and fun! Bring your favorite fi nger foods and a friend. (This will also be 
our time to reveal our secret sisters.) Join our Facebook page at GirlTime EMBC 
or contact Margaret Graham at 334-414-3673 for more information.

        Prayer Ministry
EMBC Prayer Ministry – In His Presence

“Be joyful in hope, patient in affl iction, faithful in prayer.”  -Romans 12:12
If  you are interested in becoming a part of  this ministry, call the church offi ce

at 334-365-7500.

        Senior Adult Ministry 
Senior Adult Choir
Thursday, February 1st at 10:30 am in the Student Center

Senior Adult Luncheon
Thursday, February 1st at 11:30 am in the Student Center
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        Music Ministry
Celebration Choir & Orchestra Easter Music Reveal
Wednesday, January 24th at 7:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall
Please come and join us as we fellowship and preview the Easter music. We invite 
anyone interested in joining or returning to the choir/orchestra to attend. Bring your 
favorite fi nger food or dessert to share. Childcare is available.

        Student Ministry
Resound Choir
Sundays at 4:15 pm in the Fellowship Hall
Grades 7-12 are invited to participate in our Student Ministry Choir.

Love Thy Neighbor
Saturday, January 27th from 8:00 am – 11:00 am
Mark your calendars! Details coming soon!

        Children’s Ministry
Children’s Choir K4-6th grade
Sundays from 5:30 – 6:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall
Children are a blessing to our church family and need to be taught the importance in 
song. All children in K4 – 6th grade are encouraged to join us!

AWANA Clubs (3 years – 6th grade)
Wednesdays at 6:15 pm in the Fellowship Hall and 200 Hallway
Kids – don’t forget to bring your bible and wear your uniform!

AWANA Grand Prix
Saturday, February 10th, Sanctuary doors open at 11:00 a.m.,
Races start at 1:00 p.m.
Car kits along with race rules will be available on Wednesday nights during Awana 
and can be purchased for $5. Race day helpers are needed. Concessions will be also be 
available. If  you have any questions, please contact David Downey at 334-595-3956.

Centrikid Camp 2018
July 13th – 15th Cost $210
Sign up today and pay a $30 deposit to reserve your child’s spot for Centrikid Camp 
2018! You will receive camp envelopes to make small payments throughout the year an
d you will have camp paid for before next summer begins! If  you have any questions, 
please contact Tracey Maggard at traceymagg@hotmail.com or 334-546-9331 or the 
church offi ce at 334-365-7500.

        Men’s Ministry
 
Men’s Breakfast And Bible Study
Tuesdays At Shoney’s 
Join us for breakfast at 7:00 am and bible study beginning at 7:30 am.

WELCOME

Deepest Sympathy
Sue Crysel and family in the death of  her husband, James Crysel

Pastor’s Bible Study
Tuesday, January 23rd at 6:30 pm  
Join us on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of  the month at the church. For more 
information, contact the church offi ce at 334-365-7500.

1st Quarter Business Meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 24th.

East Memorial Outdoors 1st Annual Chili Cookoff
Sunday, January 28th following the Evening Service
   • Kids Division (15 and under)
   • Regular Division (Normal Chili)
   • Extreme Division (Crazy, Hot, Wild Game, etc.)
Bring your favorite chili recipe in a crockpot. Prizes will be awarded! There will be a 
winner in each division.

Valentines Banquet
Friday, February 9th from 6:30 pm – 8:00 pm  
Tickets are $25 per person and will be on sale in the lobby on Wednesdays and 
Sundays. The meal will be catered by Sugar B’s and will consist of  roast beef  or 
grilled chicken, mashed potatoes, green beans, salad, and Red Velvet Cake or 
Apple Dumplings for dessert. Heaven’s Harmony & Band will be performing so 
you won’t want to miss it! Childcare will be available.

Contribution Statements
If  you have moved in the past year, please make sure the church offi ce has your 
correct mailing address to send your contribution statement. Call 334-365-7500 or 
email sjenkins@eastmemorial.org. with the correct information.

Ministry Opportunities
   •  Children’s Sunday School substitute teachers
   •  Helpers for Seeds of Grace and Grow in Grace
   •  Nursery volunteers for Sundays and Wednesdays
Please contact the church offi ce at 334-365-7500 if  you are interested in volunteering.

WELCOME
We are delighted that God has led you here today and our hope is 
that you felt God’s presence from the moment you arrived. This 
is God’s church – a fellowship of believers from various walks of 
life, bound together by our common faith in Jesus Christ as the 
only hope for man.  May every experience you have at EMBC 
today honor our Lord and His gifts of grace, love and mercy!

TO EAST MEMORIAL BAPTIST CHURCH


